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Hi Jane, 
I wanted to let you know that the Washington State Podiatric Medical Association concurs 
with the comments submitted by Jeb Shepard for WSMA concerning the July 28 telemedicine 
stakeholder draft. 
In addition, thank you so much for all the great outreach and collaboration. It is appreciated! 
Stay well during these challenging times. 
My best, 
Gail 
Gail T. McGaffick, JD 
mpwrmnt@outlook.com 
360-481-3818 
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